1
- 2 -



PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G
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7 March 2011

COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: Spanish
NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the permanent missions of the OAS member states and, on the instructions of the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, has the honor of referring them to the meeting of the Committee scheduled for Thursday, March 10, 2011.

The Chair will be including in the order of business for that meeting a presentation by the officers of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP) on the proposal for the process of costing draft resolutions to be referred to the General Assembly, in accordance with resolutions CP/RES. 965 (1733/09) and CP/RES. 971 (1751/10) and in keeping with the request of the Chair of the CAAP.


In that regard, it is suggested that the distinguished delegations take into account document CAAP/GT/RVPP-91/11 for the discussions on this topic.
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